

Dear Parish Volunteer:

Thank you for your interest in volunteering to serve our parish. In an effort to keep our children safe, the Archdiocese of Newark requires all volunteers in all ministries to complete a volunteer form, do a background check and attend a Protecting God's Children session. Doreen Allaghi is the Local Safe Environment Coordinator for Queen of Peace, her contact information is dallaghi@qpcna.org, 201-997-0700 x116.

The volunteer forms are attached. Please fill out the form and email them to Doreen or drop them off at the rectory office. The next step is to create an account and sign into www.virtusonline.org. Once you create an account, you will be prompted to do a background check. Please fill in the form with your information. Once you complete the background check, you will be able to register for a Protecting God's Children session. The classes are held locally in both Spanish and English.

Thank you for your continued commitment to serve your parish.

Blessings and Peace,

Rev. Anthony Di Stefano, Pastor

Doreen Allaghi, LSEC